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SHALOM FAMILY PICNIC   

Shalom had their annual Family 
Picnic on July 27th where they 
welcomed 189 family members 
and guests of the residents of 
Shalom.  It was a beautiful day of 
sun and calm evening to host this 
annual event.  

Thank you to the Town of Cupar 
and to those who live across the 
street from us as we closed off 
the street at noon so we could set 
up tables in the shade under the 
tall pine trees.   

Everyone enjoyed a wonderful 
supper and fabulous 
entertainment by The 
Celebration Singers from Regina. 

Nothing beats time spent with 
family and friends and the 
evening was full of stories and 

laughter from everyone in 
attendance. 

There was a raffle for a Rider 
Jersey and Football and we would 
like to congratulate the winners: 

Rider Jersey – Rita Grant 

Football – Lorraine Fensom 

Thank you again to all who 
attended and we are already 
looking forward to next year!  

We would like to mention we are 
looking to place ceiling lifts in all 
the rooms and donations will be 
gladly received and can be 
brought directly to Shalom.  

We are about ½ way to our goal!   

 

Shalom Family Picnic 
Enjoying family and fun. 

 

 

Shalom Family Picnic 
Good food and good company! 

 

Shalom Family Picnic 
by Paula Macomber 
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First, we send our deepest condolences 
to honorary board member Helen 
Kovach in the sudden passing of her 
step-sister and author Helen Kish 
Hastman.  You may recall that we had 
her present her autobiographical 
memoir “Displaced Person” last year.  
She was recently in town to book 
another presentation next year.  Our 
sympathies to her family. 

 Kids and Parents...bring in the reading 
logbook as soon as you can from the 
Summer Reading Program so you can 
receive your $5 coupon to High Plains 
Restaurant!  Thank you for your 
participation! 

  

 

 

 

We are looking for a 
bench or 2 to place in 
front of the Legion 
Building/Library for those 
who wish to sit outside to 
read.  If you have one and 
would like to donate it, 
then we welcome it. 

 Our board members will 
gather on Tues., Sept 6 
for our planning meeting.  
All interested persons are 
welcome to attend at the 
library for 6:30 pm. Events 
and resources will be our 
priority. 

 Library cards are issued 
free to anyone over 5 years of age.  
There is a public computer that is free to 
access.  We are open Wednesdays and 
Fridays from 10:30-5 pm, and our 
contact numbers are: (ph.) 306-723-4749 
or cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca   

Parents of newborns are welcome to 
stop in and register your baby for a free 
baby book gift. 

 

 

LIBRARY FUNNY! 

A man walks into a library and asks 
for a pint of milk. The librarian says 
“this is a library!”. The man whispers 
“sorry, a pint of milk please”. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cupar Library 
by Diane Dennis 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
by Diane Dennis 

Kids are funny! 
 

“Grandma is so good with 
kids! Why didn’t she have 

any of her own?!” – Deanna 
Rahier 

With Fall approaching, the busy-ness of our programs 
begin.  Confirmation classes for students (Grade 7 and up) to learn the 
catechism will commence.  Parents, please call the church office to enrol 
your child(ren).  The Lutheran Women’s Missionary League-Canada 
society will meet Mon., Sept 12, at 7:30 pm, with Bible Study and then a 
meeting.  All interested women are invited.  Shalom Bingo is on the 
19th, so volunteers will be needed. 

Playschool takes place in our basement on Wednesdays from 9:30-3, 
starting Sept 7.  We welcome our community’s children. 

 Worship Services take place on 1st, 3rd, and 5th Sundays at 9 am; 2nd 
and 4th Sundays at 11 am with Holy Communion. For any office inquiries 
please call 306-723-4899. 
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BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

What did you do this summer? 
Did you do something interesting this 
summer?  Drop me a line and some pictures 
and you may see it in next month’s 
newsletter!   

 

Garden refuge 
Garden refuge can be disposed of in biodegradable 
bags, your grey garbage bin or taken to the Transfer site 
for free on Saturdays from 10-2. 

TOWN MEETINGS 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Oh my Gosh!  The kids are 
heading back to school already?!  
Where did the summer go!!!! 

As the children are ‘eagerly’ 
heading back to school, getting 
all excited about the things they 
will learn this year to expand their 
knowledge, we need to be careful 
as they head to and from their 
favorite place of knowledge. 

Kids in Kindergarten will not be 
used to dealing with cars, buses 
and the general activity all around 
them as they play games and 
chase each other around.  The 
middle grade kids are happy to be 
back with their friends and ready 
to see what they can learn that 
they may be distracted and the 
senior kids may now have their 
license and, who knows, trying to 
impress another kid down the 
way.  Whether this is all true or 
not, we do have to be on the 
lookout for kids that are travelling 
to and from school or out on their 
recess break.  They may be 
crossing when they shouldn’t or 
darting out from between 
vehicles.  If we all slow down 

around the school zones we can 
react quicker and ensure 
everyone makes it to school and 
home safely. 

Please remember, there is no 
parking on Lansdowne Street 
right in front of the school.  There 
is a large parking lot that is 
available for visitors, students and 
teachers driving vehicles.  The bus 
lanes are just that – BUS lanes.   

Let’s make sure we keep our next 
generations safe and ready to 
learn. AS FOLLOWS: 

 

 
 

Back to school!  Kids 
eager to learn!!!! 

Back to School 
by Wanda McLeod 

Cupar Council Meeting 

September 20 @ 7:00 pm 

Cupar Fire Department 

September 13 @ 7:30 pm 

Cupar Library 

September 6 @ 6:30 pm 

 

If you would like to see your meeting 
listed here please let the Town Office 

know. 
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Property Taxes 
by Wanda McLeod 

Cupar Pool 
by Wanda McLeod 

Tax season is here and all Tax notices have been mailed out.  The taxes 
provide money to the town to ensure your services are taken care of – such as 
grass cutting, snow removal, tree trimming, building maintenance, pool care, 
etc etc etc. 

The town does offer incentives to keep some of that money in your own 
pocket by way of discounts on the Municipal portion if paid in certain months. 

July & August – 5% discount 

September – 4.5% discount 

October – 4% discount 

November – 3% discount 

Once those months are gone and we roll into the New Year you will start to 
accumulate interest so why not come in early, pay them off and save some 
money. 

That little but is always better in your own pocket. 

Thank you to everyone, both patrons and staff, for 
a phenomenal season.  The pool received an 
extensive upgrade and it was so good to see 
everyone use the facility.  The lessons were a huge 
hit this year almost completely selling out for each 
week! 

The brick fundraiser was another huge success as 
we surpassed our goal!  Thank you to everyone 
who donated.  Now we are looking at getting the 
names up for all to see. 

The Pool is now closed for the season as the staff is 
heading back to school. 

See you all next year!!!!!!!! 
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Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur 
adipiscing elit. Nullam sed luctus tellus. 
Pellentesque in dolor sapien, vitae dictum 
massa. Aenean vitae lorem dui. Morbi 
tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque nibh 
facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, ullamcorper 
aliquet viverra non, mollis sed dolor.  

Donec nunc velit, pretium eu pellentesque 
eget, mollis vel arcu. 

Suspendisse vel purus nec erat pellentesque 
commodo. Aliquam tempus aliquam mauris 
vel dapibus. Nullam at metus erat, in 
convallis massa. Aliquam erat volutpat. 
Praesent ultrices odio in elit fringilla id 
rutrum mi mattis. 

Duis purus eros, aliquam eu cursus tincidunt, 
feugiat vitae magna. Etiam sodales 
consequat nibh, eget rhoncus metus 
convallis et. Morbi rutrum mollis facilisis. 
Aenean faucibus  

Morbi tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque 
nibh facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, 
ullamcorper aliquet viverra non, mollis sed 
dolor. Etiam sodales consequat nibh, eget 
rhoncus metus convallis et. 

Phasellus dignissim nulla at diam fermentum 
in sollicitudin sem condimentum. 
Pellentesque condimentum diam et sem 
rhoncus semper sed at libero. Aenean 
condimentum, lorem vel faucibus 
pellentesque, quam nunc lacinia augue, vel 
sagittis dolor ipsum vitae velit. Ut feugiat 
odio ac dolor iaculis consequat. Praesent sed 
lacus ante. Nullam pretium commodo libero, 
at congue sapien dignissim a. Cum sociis 
natoque penatibus et magnis dis parturient 
montes, nascetur ridiculus mus. In hac 
habitasse platea dictumst. Vestibulum ante 
ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices 
posuere cubilia Curae; Ut fermentum sem 
non metus faucibus blandit. Sed placerat 
bibendum fermentum. 
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Fun Facts!!!!! 

1. Ostriches are often not taken seriously. They can run faster than 
horses, and the males can roar like lions. 

2. Sloths take two weeks to digest their food. 
3. The lifespan of a squirrel is about nine years. 
4. A raisin dropped in a glass of fresh champagne will bounce up and 

down continuously from the bottom of the glass to the top. 
5. Orcas (killer whales) kill sharks by torpedoing up into the shark's 

stomach from underneath, causing the shark to explode. 
6. Ketchup was sold in the 1830s as medicine. 
7. "Rhythm" is the longest English word without a vowel. 
8. The placement of a donkey’s eyes in its’ heads enables it to see all 

four feet at all times! 
9. Some worms will eat themselves if they can’t find any food! 
10. A giraffe can clean its ears with its 21-inch tongue! 

 

NOTICE OF CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

Town of Cupar 

Form H (Section 66 of the Act) 

The Municipal Elections Act 

Public Notice is hereby given that nomination of candidates for the office(s) 
of: 

Mayor: Town of Cupar 

Councilors: Town of Cupar * 

*Number to be elected (6) 

Will be received by the undersigned up to and including the 21st day of 
September, 2016 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm at the Cupar Town Office. 

Nomination forms may be obtained from the Town Office located at  

116 Stanley Street, Cupar, Sask. 

Dated this 22th day of August, 2016 

Karen Herman 
Returning Officer 
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